
 

 
 

 
 

8/30/19 
Weekly Updates From the Desk of: 
Duane Caudill, Middle School Principal 
caudilld@bethelk12.org  
(937) 845-9430 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

● No School, Labor Day - Sept 2nd 
● Sept. 20 - Picture Day! 

 
 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

● Student Fees -  You can pay student fees three ways: send a check with your 

student to give to the office, stop by the office and pay, or pay online at Pay 
Schools Central, or  www.payschoolscentral.com , which can be accessed on the 
school website as well. Thank you 

 

● Schoology -  we will be sending out parent access codes for Schoology next 

week for 6th grade and new students.  Schoology is an online course 
management system.  Grades, assignments, and class resources can be found on 
Schoology.  We do not use Progressbook Gradebook in middle school.    A PDF 
document was also sent with this update in your email that will walk you 
through the registration process once you receive the access code. 

 

● Bethel Busing -  Join Bethel Local Schools as a bus driver. If you like working 

with children and want to make a difference in your school and community, come 
join our transportation team.  We offer Monday through Friday employment, a 
very good starting wage of $18.89 an hour with no experience. Currently you can 
receive up to four (4) hours of route driving, and if you would like, there are 
various avenues to pursue to get additional driving time through field trips and 
extracurricular events. If interested in learning more, please contact the school at 
(937) 845-9414 or contact Gayle Rhoades at rhoadesg@bethelk12.org 

 

http://www.payschoolscentral.com/


 

 

 

● Coupon Book Fundraiser -  6th and 7th grade students are selling coupon 

books to raise money for their 8th grade Washington DC trip.  If you would like a 
coupon book, find a student who is selling them or contact the office.   

 

● Lost and Found at School -  the lost and found is overflowing already.  Please 

remember to put your student’s name on lunchboxes and other personal items so 
that they can be returned to the student.   

 

● Middle School Musical -  56 middle school students have been selected to 

participate in Peter Pan on November 22nd and 23rd.  There were 24 8th grade 
students selected, 14 7th grade, and 18 6th grade students selected for the 
musical.  Congratulations to all! 

 
 
OTHER UPDATES 

REGISTER YOUR EMAIL - for Weekly Updates & Newsletters 

● To receive school updates and newsletters directly to your email, look for the “SUBSCRIBE 
HERE” link on the Middle School Webpage to register your email address and choose from the 
following (you may choose more than one): 

○ Superintendent’s Newsletter 
○ Elementary Weekly Updates  
○ Middle School Weekly Updates 
○ High School Principal Updates 

 

 


